
Item G8
Approving Request of Laurencio Carrillo, 810 North Pine Street, 
for Liquor Manager Designation for Perez Brothers, Inc. dba El 
Guitarron, 413 West 4th Street
Laurencio Carrillo, 810 North Pine Street, has submitted an application with the City Clerk's 
Office for a Liquor Manager Designation in conjunction with the Class "C" Liquor License 
of Perez Brothers, Inc. dba El Guitarron, 413 West 4th Street. This application has been 
reviewed by the Police Department and City Clerk's Office. Approval is recommended.
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